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Hi, 
 
I am emailing to object to plans for further housing in Whitstable, planned for Brooklands Farm. 
 
I feel that more development adds additional risk of flooding in the local area, residents are already seeing increases 
to insurance due to flood risk. 
 
Local health services are already struggling with numbers and service availability, more people adds more pressure 
to already cut provisions. 
 
Significantly increased traffic on local roads will be seen, traffic is already building due to ongoing building in the 
area! 
 
Swalecliffe sewage works is unable to cope with existing demands which increases public health risks due to unclean 
beaches and may also impact tourism which businesses in Whitstable rely on. 
 
Loss of agricultural land impacting on 
Wildlife and increasing further destruction of our planets ecosystem. 
 
I hope these comments are considered. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Clare Heckley 




